
Ruff Around the Edges

The answer to this meta is a dog breed.
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Across

1. Eavesdropper

7. Birthplace of Charles 
De Gaulle

12. Mandrake the 
Magician's assistant

13. Wooden peg used in 
shipbuilding.

16. Dora, for instance

17. Like congressional 
elections

18. Runs for one's wife

19. Coy conclusion

20. "I'm buying"

21. An old gas burner and 
a Sicilian volcano

23. Count in French

28. Who, in Hamburg

29. In a tizzy

34. Abu Dhabi or Qatar

36. ASCII alternative

38. "For real??"

39. Concentrate

40. Rather

41. Au __ (nude)

42. Analogize

43. Size up from med.

45. "Dum spiro, ___" 
("While I breathe, I hope")

46. Caught some waves

48. Star transport

52. Former soccer phenom 
Freddy

53. Fix the envelope

59. Hematite and 
magnetite

61. What "I love" in a 
1915 Irving Berlin song

62. Cliques

63. Of lemons and limes

64. 2006 spinach invader

65. Peacock's eyespots

Down

1. That guy, to Caesar

2. Furnace fodder

3. "Tell __ the judge!"

4. It's for the bettor

5. Penny or Memory

6. Abridge too far?

7. Function to find the 
length of a list in Python

8. "__ uncertain terms"

9. Reposed

10. "Gun Shy" actor 
Neeson

11. "Cosmo" competitor

13. A steak and a two-car 
accident

14. "Naked Beneath My 
Clothes" author

15. Extra-extra-wide shoes

22. Half of a Carrollian 
duo

23. Imperialist Rhodes

24. One whose flag 
features a dagger and two 
swords

25. "From Omsk to Tomsk 
to Pinsk to __ to me the 
news will run!"

26. Pedestrian

27. Like cleared cookies

29. Wet blankets

30. Go haywire

31. Bete __

32. Couch potato

33. It's got a long neck

35. Professor who seems to 
teach every single course 
at my university

37. Long of "NCIS: Los 
Angeles"

44. He proved the Law of 
Quadratic Reciprocity

46. Psychohistorian 
Seldon

47. Menacing Malfoy

48. Headscratching 
problem

49. 1980's Camaro

50. John P. Marquand 
detective

51. Dplass and Laura M 
have it, but Hector and 
Chris Kochmanski don't.

54. "Beowulf", e.g.

55. Address

56. "My Name Is __"

57. Dye-yielding shrub

58. Focal points

60. "Either he goes __ 
do!"


